
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING- 2024 FIRE PROTECTION AGREEMENT  
 

Please take notice that the Ulysses Town Board will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, Jan. 9, 2024 at 
7:05pm for the purpose of receiving comments on the 2024 Fire Protection Agreement with the Village of 
Trumansburg. The meeting will be held in person at 10 Elm St., Trumansburg NY 14886.  

Members of the public may join in person or remotely at via Zoom videoconference at 
https://zoom.us/j/183862745 or +16465588656,,183862745#. 

Please take further notice that at the aforementioned time and place, all interested residents (or their 
agents/representatives) will be afforded an opportunity to submit written and/or oral comments. 
Comments may also be sent in advance to the Town Clerk at 10 Elm St., Trumansburg NY 14886 or via e-
mail to clerk@townofulyssesny.gov by 5pm on Jan. 9, 2024. 

The above mentioned agreement can be found on the town’s website at townofulyssesny.gov, or by 
contacting the Town Clerk. 

By Order of the Town Board, 
Carissa Parlato, Town Clerk 12/22/23 
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Town Supervisor (607) 387-5767, Ext 232      supervisor@ulysses.ny.us 
Town Clerk (607) 387-5767, Ext 221           clerk@ulysses.ny.us  
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